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This Week’s News                     

April 7 - April 13 

Sun 7                                 
8:00  Chapel Hour               
9:00  Sunday School                
10:15 Gathering for Worship      
7:00 Bible Study at McIntyre’s 

Mon 8                               
4:30 Worship Team Rehearsal   
9:45 Ladies Bible Study at                                                                                                                 
Legacy with Kathy Twerdok                                       
7:00 Bible Study at  Legacy  
with P.B.  & Eric Eury                       

Tues 9                                        
7:00 Children’s Meeting                 
7:00 Bible Study at Klutinoty’s                                          

Wed 10                                                       
6:00 Children’s Ministry                   

6:30 Youth Group Bible Study 
with Jake   

Fri 12                                            
7:00 Bible Study at Legacy      
with Hartman’s                                        

Sat 13                                   
5:00 Community Meal 

Check us  out at :  
       northstreetchristianchurch.org        

                                                                           Call us at:                            
724-282-7700 

 

 

NOT A FAN MESSAGES  

Apri l  7  –  Int imacy Wi th  Chri st  

Apri l  14  –  Is  Jesus Enough? 

Apri l  21  –  The Cross of  Chri st  

NOT A FAN T-SHIRTS                                                                                                                                   

Get a “NOT A FAN” t-shirt ($12) 

before or  after worship. See    

Kathi Huber in the Church Dining 

Room. Some other NOT A FAN 

items such as wrist bands and    

window decals are also available. 

WELCOME to North Street Christian Church. We are glad that you have joined us for     

worship.  We are a Bible church existing to fulfill the GREAT COMMAND – to love God and 

to love people – and to fulfill the GREAT COMMISSION - to GO into the world,                       

MAKING DISCIPLES and BAPTIZING them in the name of the Father, Son and Holy Spirit, 

then continuing to TEACH them to obey all He has taught!  On the Lord’s Day we gather to 

proclaim the Word of God, to fellowship and pray and participate in the Lord’s Supper. Join 

us in worshipping the Lord in spirit and in truth.  

ANNOUNCING NSCC 55+ers 
SR. LUNCHEON 

ENJOY OUR FIESTA! 
WEDNESDAY APRIL 24 @  NOON 

YOU CAN ENJOY YOUR  

SIESTA                                                            
WHEN YOU GET BACK HOME! 

CHICKEN TORTILLA SOUP 
MAKE YOUR OWN SALAD 
SHRIMP/CHICKEN/BEEF 

LOTS OF VEGGIES 
SALSA/SOUR CREAM/CHEESE 

HOMEMADE CHIPS & PICO DE GALLO  
NOTHING TOO SPICY! 

SOPAPILLOS & ICE CREAM  
 GUEST SPEAKER AND MUSIC: 

JAKE KLUTINOTY 
“ON GETTIN’ WISER” 

 
RESERVE YOUR SEAT: 

CALL 724-282-7700 
BY APRIL 22 AT 4:24 P. M 

NSCC MEN’S              

BREAKFAST 
Saturday, May 4 at 8:00 

Church Dining Room 
 

 

All NSCC Men are invited 

to a morning of                     

fellowship, a good                 

home-style breakfast, and 

a word from the Word on 

Saturday, May 4 at 8:00 

a.m.  Mark your calendar, 

invite your friends, and 

come hungry for food on 

the table and food from 

the Word of God!            

See you then.  For more                   

information see                      

Dennis Muir.  

                                                        A Note From Barnabas                                                                                                                        

Early this week, we had our evangelists’ monthly 

meeting. Jesse and Jessy and Dale and Debbie 

were sitting with us the whole day till almost 7pm! 

Dale and Debbie stayed at hotel for two nights 

and now they have moved to Jessy and Jesse 's 

house as they have air conditioned extra rooms. 
 

 

We will drive to Mae Hong Song province area this 

coming Saturday, Sunday and Monday. After we 

come back from there, I will plan to take them to 

Churches in Chiang Dao. Then they will be with us 

at Church on April 14 and they will be leaving on 15. Thank you very much 
 

 

This morning after breakfast I gave the money to all our evangelists. After that we all gathered 

in our Church and gave thankful prayers to God together and we prayed to God to bless you 

30, 60, and 100 times more. This is his plan and he is responsible on every single thing/

dollar that we do in his name. 
 

 

He promised to bless you. I have more plans to do.  Let us pray together. 

May God bless you, Barnabas  

IMPROVEMENTS IN OUR AUDITORIUM   

 

 

The process of installing new carpeting and flooring in the church auditorium,  

hallways and narthex begins this week! The platform area will be addressed first 

with the removal of the built-in pulpit and turning the organ console to face the 

congregation and having it re-installed at a higher level than where it sits                    

presently. The enlarged platform will have two levels. Matching woodwork, to          

include the present symbols of the Apostles and gold colored shields will be built 

offsite and installed in order to take advantage of area gained by moving the organ. 

The entire process will take a few weeks, so expect to see changes in progress each 

Sunday throughout the month.  



Offering Report  

March 31, 2013                

     General   $ 5,893.00 
Designated  $ 2,464.00 

     Total       $ 8,357.00  

   Building Fund               
$ 272,625.85 

Humbly Serving           

Today  

  Chapel Hour AT 8:00  

Communion Preparation:  

The Watsons  

Greeter: 

The WatsonS 

Nursery: 

Diana Bowman 

Sunday School at 9:00 

Nursery: 

Kathy Twerdok  

The Gathering at 10:15  

Communion Preparation: 

The Kerrs 

Greeter: 

The KeRrs &  D. Sales 

Nursery: 

Kathy Twerdok &                        

Phillip Smith                       

Children’s Church: 

Room 102 during 

The Gathering for Worship 

K-2nd Grade 

ELECTIVE SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASSES AT NSCC @ 9:00 

 The present Elective Sunday School classes are as follows: 

   THE BOOK OF  GALATIANS, led by Doug Emmett in Room 101 (Library) 

   NOT A FAN, led by Matt Eckert in Room 102 

  THE “I AM” SAYINGS OF JESUS, led by Jake Klutinoty in Room 103 

   THE PULPIT SPIN CLASS led by Pastor Bob in the Dining Room 

 PICK A CLASS,                                                                                                                  

COME AND JOIN US! 

The7lorenzinis@hotmail.com  

  A Toy Drive in Memory 
of Josiah Lorenzini                                         

 

Who passed away in October 
2012 at the age of 3 after a    
battle with Menkes disease. His 
older brother Isaiah was a                   

previous Shepherd of My Heart student. 
Toys will be donated in early May to        
children's hospital in his memory. Any 
NSCC donations will be picked up by    
Megan Foreback on April 28, 2013. My 
number is 724-524-1023. All toys must be 
new, it is hospital policy. Josiah's mom's 
contact info is Heather Lorenzini                  
412-614-9114, 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY NEWS 

Our Wednesday evening Children’s Ministry has resumed. This Wednesday April 3 all children pre-K through 6th grade are to 

come to room 303 upon arrival at 6:00 and are dismissed from the Dining Room at 7:30.  Included in the evening are          

activities including class time, craft time, music, recreation, and snack.  Come and join us!  

April’s Schedule is: April 3 – Esther; April 10 and 17 – Lord, I Believe; April 24 – Break 

May’s Schedule is: May 1 – Family Movie Night and May 8 – Closing Night with Family Picnic and Games 

BUTLER BIBLE INSTITUTE 

“Getting to “THE CHURCH” in Time” 

Thursday Evenings April 25 - May 16 

 BBI is offering a free 4 session Ecclesiology 

course entitled “Getting to “The Church” in 

Time.” The class will be held on four                   

Thursday evenings April 25, May 2, 9, & 16 

in the Church Library from 6:30—8:00 and 

led by Bob Ogden.  See Bob Ogden or                           

John Gumpper to sign up. 

THANK-YOU FROM SHEPHERD OF MY                                                                                                                                             

HEART PRE-SCHOOL                                                                                                                                                  

      

               LIMITED QUANTITY OF PIES AVAILABLE!                                   
If you did not have the opportunity to  purchase pies, 
now is the time!  We have a few frozen pies still       
available for purchase.                                                                               
See Fi Saeler to get yours today!                                         
REGULAR PIES ($10 each): Blackberry                                          
SPECIALTY PIES ($12 each): Lemon Meringue,                                   
Red Raspberry 

SENIOR HIGH YOUTH DON’T MISS THIS 

NOTE: $140 Due by APRIL 22nd 
SEE JAKE WITH QUESTONS 

 

Graduation Recognition                                                                                      
We will be having our annual Graduation 

Recognition on June 2, 2013 to recognize 

our up coming graduates. If you are a      

senior parent, you should be receiving a 

letter in the mail within the week. If you 

DO NOT receive a letter, please call the  

office to give us the name of your graduate

---we don’t want to miss the opportunity 

to acknowledge their accomplishments.                                             

                                                                                                           Things to Ponder                                                                                                                                   
How has your Not A Fan experience been?  It has been an encouraging study to take the youth through. 

We have made it through three weeks of the study and the youth have been forced to think.  So far we 

have taken a really good look at what it means to deny self. As we have been looking at Luke 9:23 we re-

ally had to examine our own lives and see if we were really all in. We talked about the things that we had 

maybe made off limits in our relationship with Christ.  We noticed a pattern between the things that were 

off limits and the stains that were taking place in our lives.  It has been a convicting series as well as a 

chance to examine and learn.  We talked about how if anyone is in Christ he is a new creature, old things 

are passed away; behold all things are made new. (2 Corinthians 5:17)  All things are made new, in your        

relationship with Christ there is no room for limits.  Its all or nothing.  Please keep the youth uplifted in your 

prayers as we continue through this series and examine your own life as the youth examine theirs. Are you 

a completely committed follower?   ~Jake 

CHILDREN’S CHURCH TEAM 

MEETING                                                

Our Children’s Church Team will meet for an 

organizational meeting, discussion and prayer 

this Tuesday evening, April 9th at 7:00. We 

will meet in room 303-305. Be ready to share 

your ideas to help improve our Sunday             

morning ministry to children! Anyone          

Interested in volunteering is welcome to   

attend the meeting. Child check                       

clearances are required.  

mailto:The7lorenzinis@hotmail.com

